
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 4/3/2014 1:22:39 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7);To:
Redacted

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Visit to Orinda !

© © ©

Mania Zafar- California Public Utilities Commission - Zaffca.CDuc.ca.gov- 415-703-1997

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 03, 2014 12:48 PM 
To Redacted
Subject: FW: Visit to Orinda !

Zafar, Marzia

You are welcome to join us on the 10th of May !

From: I Redacted
Sent: Thursday, April 03, 2014 12:33 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Re: Visit to Orinda !

All those work, with a slight preference for the 10th - we might have a guest visiting on May 
24-25. Thanks. Looking forward to it.

On Thu, Apr 3, 2014 at 12:15 PM, Cherry, Brian K <BKC7@,pge.com> wrote:

Audrey - I’ve been deficient in sending you dates for lunch at our place. Do any of 
these dates work ? May 10; May 24;25
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